
From: Lynn Risser
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Deny the Hog Permit for C&H Hog Farm
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 2:15:32 AM

Common sense demands you DENY the new permit request for the C&H Hog FACTORY in the
watershed of the Buffalo River, our National River.

Thank you in advance for your actions for decency and common sense,
Lynn Risser
432 N. Assembky Drive
Fayetteville, AR. 72701
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